
October 27, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Attention:  Records Center 
P.O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 
Re:  TG-140560 
 
Dear Executive Secretary: 
 
Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced docket please find the re-submission of the Company’s Tariff 
No. 17. The new Tariff No. 17 replaces the prior tariff submissions.  
 
This re-submitted tariff corrects the effective date of Tariff 17 to November 1, 2015, from the original 
September 1, 2015 as well as implements four minor corrections requested by staff.  As with the prior 
filings, this tariff cancels Tariff No. 16.   
 
The filing is in compliance with Order 13 of Docket TG-140560. Do not re-docket. 
 
If you have questions regarding this filing, please contact me or Joe Willis.  Joe may be reached at Waste 
Control, Inc. phone (360) 425-4302 and email jwillis@wcrecycling.com.  My telephone number is (360) 
425-8000 and my email address is jdavis@boothdavis.com. 
 
 
     Very truly yours, 
 
     GL BOOTH · JG DAVIS & ASSOCIATES, PLLC 
 
 
 
 
     Jacqueline G. Davis 
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